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ERON NUCLEAR COMPANY,Inc.
2101 Horn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130. Richland, Washington 99352

Phone: (509) 375-8100 Telex: 15-2878

July 24, 1980

GFO:115:80

Mr. Paul S. Check, Asst. Director
for Plant Systems

Division of Systems Integration
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Check :

In your letter dated June 26, 1980, you requested that we advise you
prior to August 1,1980, of our confirmation of the acceptability of your
proposed approach for performing the analysis of the LOFT L3-6 experiment
and of information we would intend to submit prior to performance of the
test. By this letter, we are advising you that ENC does not plan to parti-
cipate in the pretest prediction of the LOFT L3-6 experiment, since it is
our understanding that the reasons for the pretest prediction do not apply
to the licensing work which would be performed by Exxon Nuclear.

In the letter on this subject from Dr. Ross to me dated April 15,
1980, it was stated that pretest predictions of some small break tescs
would be necessary for your resolution of NSSS vendor analysis model
uncertainties. However, Dr. Ross's letter made clear that this requirement
was applicable to those NSSS vendor analysis models used to predict the
consequences of alternate procedural actions following a small break,

loss-of-coolant accident. Such analyses have been performed through the
efforts of NSSS owners' groups and have not included ENC involvement.

ENC will continue to provide ECCS analyses to its reload fuel
customers to show compliance with the acceptance criteria as specified
in 10CFR50.46. Please contact me if you have questions or comments
regarding this matter. -

Sincerely,

.

[G.F.Owsley,M ager
Reload Fuel Licensing
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cc D.F. Ross
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